
Twenty-third Meeting of the 



reported a strong focus on fiscal consolidation at the country level. In this context, there is a need to 

concentrate efforts to provide evidence for the need to continue financing in areas important for SDG 

progress. It was suggested that the network should continue to put forward new ideas and emerging 

issues, that can be useful for country economistsΩ discussions with governments and be the basis for 

advocacy. Participants als
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